
My name is Darcy Morrice, and I am proud to say that Eston has been my lifelong home. My 
wife, Traci, and I have three wonderful daughters. Emma, who is 18, is currently studying dental 
hygiene at CNIH in Ottawa. Alexa, 15, is in grade 11, and Ara, 12, is in grade 7. 

Our family has deep roots in Eston, dating back to 1914 when my great-grandfather established 
the first permanent building in town. His commitment to the community continued as he 
served as mayor in 1939, and that legacy of service has carried forward through the 
generations. 

For the past four years, I have had the privilege of serving on Eston’s town council. During this 
time, I have gained valuable insights into the workings of local governance, and I am proud of 
what we’ve achieved together. One of our key accomplishments has been keeping property tax 
increases to a minimum, ensuring that residents can continue to afford living in our community. 

We have also made significant strides in infrastructure improvements. The sewer lining project 
is nearing completion, and we have committed to investing between $200,000 and $300,000 
every two years into much-needed paving projects. Additionally, we’ve introduced a scale at 
the landfill to better manage its future, and we recently purchased our own garbage/recycling 
truck and bins, which will help preserve the condition of our roads. 

As I look ahead, I am excited about the possibility of serving as Eston’s next mayor. I am 
committed to continuing the work we’ve started and collaborating closely with the Town’s 
CAO, staff, and the RM of Snipe Lake to ensure Eston’s growth and prosperity. It would be an 
honor to lead our community and help build a bright future for all who call Eston home. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Darcy Morrice 


